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The 1% subcommittee met on May 30th to clean up the document (accept changes, etc.. A few 
outstanding questions remain that Teresa will discuss with various city staff. Once these 
questions have been answered, the group will meet one last time before sending it to Ben 
Martig and Chris Hood (City Attorney) for an initial review. 


